Berry, Taylor

From: Brady Lambert <brady.lambert@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:22 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Duke’s plan is too complex, would discourage solar investments and fails to account for solar's benefits to the grid. Duke
Energy has filed a petition with the NC Utilities Commission to change the rules on net metering, making rooftop solar
less accessible at a time when climate scientists say we must be moving full-steam to decarbonize. Please decline Duke's
plan. Please lay the foundation for mass production of clean, renewable energy, nearly free energy.

Walter Brady Lambert
198 Norwood Rd, Chapel Hill, NC 27516
Chatham County, NC

OFFICIAL COPY

May 10 2022



